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The Transportation Commission recommends that the scope, schedule, costs and funding 

sources for the staff review of mobility in the Lowertown area be provided to City Council by 

2/5/2018 for their consideration with the following comments and recommendations from the 

Transportation Commission: 

 Explore Better utilization of Right-of-way for public transit  

 Consult with Northside STEAM looking at residential streets used as cut throughs 

(Traver and Chandler) 


